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This is a dangerous bill!  It’s letting people off the hook and allowing them to make 

bad choices with the cushion of soft laws!  Too many lives taken from under the 

influence and distracted driving.  Toughen up and make people accountable.  

Personal experience watching the suffering families go through for others bad 

choices and it’s not right to make things easier for the law breakers.  Oregon needs 

to toughen up and put a stop to this instead of encouraging it.    


